
From: Shori, Sunil 
Sent: 12/31/2012 11:14:33 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Line 300b bridge test 

Laura, 

With many of the items that needed to be addressed by the end-of-year out of the way and the holidays over, I 
expect that by near mid-January we will provide the write-up on our position to the fdling process. 

Thanks, Laura. 

Happy New Year. 

Sunil 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2012 3:50 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil 
Subject: Line 300b bridge test 

Sunil 
Holiday greetings! 

This is that Topock area issue. A couple weeks ago you told me you hadn't forgotten it... Just checking to see 
when you think you might get to it. 

Thanks 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0262053 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com

